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Possibly on the chopping block again for La Crosse:  School crossing  guards.  Police could
dump the service in an effort to deal with  budget cuts of around two hundred thousand dollars
inthe coming year.  City  councilman Bob Seaquist hopes it never comes to that

         

The police proposed getting rid of crossing guards last year but kept them  after resistance from
the city council.  
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